
From: Kathy Glover
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: St Mark"s church noise variance / Oct 1
Date: Thursday, August 25, 2022 12:54:08 PM

Greetings, 

We are neighbors at 1935 Selby, and our property butts up next to the St. Mark's
parking lot. We are ALL FOR their petition for the variance. We don't happen to
belong to the parish, but St Mark's is a great neighbor, and we are happy to support.

Kathy Glover
Dan Carr
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